
Today's Scripture March 19, 2023

DEACON COUNCIL MEETING 
MOVED TO MARCH 26 
Due to a scheduling conflict, we have 
moved the Deacon Meeting to next 
week on March 26. Nancy Binford-
Boehme and Jay Remley will be 
discussing the new Deacon Council.

PASSOVER SUPPER POTLUCK 
SIGNUPS IN BACK OF AUDITORIUM 
TODAY 
Celebrate Passover with Cole 
Community Church on Wednesday, 
April 5 during a Passover potluck in 
the Fireside room from 6:30-8:30 
p.m. Passover is an opportunity to 
celebrate communion with Jesus 
during passion week and celebrate 
our redemption from sin. This is a 
participatory opportunity for the 
whole family.  Sign ups will be at the 
back of the auditorium after service 
Mar 12-26. For more information 
contact Mike Hachigian at (208)850-
9520 or mshachig@hotmail.com.

POTLUCK DISHES LEFT IN KITCHEN
A few dishes were left after the Family 
Potluck last week. Your dish is waiting 
for you in the Kitchen, under the 
microwave!

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 
OF TIM AND JODI SHERWOOD
The Global Outreach Team would like 
to express our heartfelt thanks to the 
body for their many years of support 
for Jodi and Tim. God is now leading 
them to remain in Boise and they 
have resigned as Global Outreach 
Workers. Cole will continue to receive 
tax-deductible donations for them 
through March 31, but is legally unable 
to process any gifts postmarked after 
that date. If you still want to encourage 
them with personal gifts (non-tax-
deductible) while they get established, 
you may send gifts directly to them. 
Most of all, they would very much 
appreciate your prayers!

Financial Update
as of March 13, 2023

YTD Spending $114,345

Last Week's Giving $12,708

Give online at  
colecommunity.churchcenter.com/giving

Bulletin Updates 

PASSAGE: II Corinthians 8:1-15, Living Generously

TEACHER: Chuck Butler, Keenagers Pastor

WORSHIP: The Low Notes

YTD Actual $109,874



EASTER EGG HUNT VOLUNTEERS 
AND CANDY NEEDED

If you would like to help 
us with our annual Easter 
Egg Hunt (happening 
April 8), we're getting 
pieces ready now!  If 
you're interested in 

volunteering before or during the 
event, we'd love your help! Stop by the 
table in the back or sign-up online at 
colecommunity.org/event/egg-hunt-23.

Also, we're accepting candy donations 
for our eggs. You can drop off 
individually wrapped candy at the 
church. (Remember they need to fit 
in an egg). Thanks! Chase and Ashley 
Madsen.

JOIN OUR EASTER CHOIR
If you're still interested in joining an 
Easter Choir, we'd love to have you! 
We need vocalists, and musicians. 
Practices on Thursday evenings from 
6-8 in the Fireside Room. Contact Joel 
Robinson with questions.

CAR NEEDED FOR THE DE LA CRUZ 
FAMILY FOR THE SUMMER
If you have an extra car, the De La 
Cruz family would appreciate being 
able to borrow it. They will be in town 
early April - early September. Please 
reach out to Odo at (208) 272-0763 or 
odosiahaya@gmail.com if you have a 
vehicle for all or a portion of that time.  

The Food Cupboard team serves 
those in need here in our body and 
in the Boise community. We'd love 
your help replenishing our shelves if 
you can contribute goods or funds.  
Monetary gifts may be made by writing 
"Food Cupboard" in the memo on your 
check or electronic payment. 

Food Cupboard Needs
CURRENT NEEDS:
•	 paper towels

•	 toilet paper

•	 Kleenex


